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Parent Consultations 
Our parent consultations after half-term 

will be face to face. They will be for up to 

10 minutes and parents will be given an 

update as to how their child has settled 

down since the start of the new year. 

Targets may be set and staff may suggest 

ways of how to help at home. 

Please look out for the letter which gives 

parents an opportunity to select a time 

window. Please respond promptly if you 

are working and/or have little flexibility. 

Tuesday November 9th 

1-00pm onwards 

Please put this date in your diary. 

 

Looking smarter around school 
At the moment we are encouraging the children 

generally, to take greater care with their  
appearance and to look tidier. 

They are expected to keep their shirts,  
formal shirts and T shirts, tucked in unless they 

are in PE or out at playtimes. 
Thanks for your support. 

Disabled Parking 
Could we ask that people do not park in the 

disabled bays unless they have a disabled 
badge. We have disabled parents and  

grandparents dropping off and picking up at 
the start and end of the day and sometimes 
they aren’t able to use them. Many thanks. 

Nail Varnish/Ear Studs 
Please could nail varnish be 

removed before your child 

comes to school. 

Please could ear studs be 

simple and plain studs and 

not ornate or coloured.  

Thankyou 

Extra Holiday 
The school will now be closed for 

an extra day to celebrate the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

This extra day will be  
Tuesday 19th April. 

We were originally returning to 
school after Easter on 19th April. 
School will now be returning on the 

Wednesday 20th April. 

Class Water Bottles 
Many thanks for sending in the class water bot-

tles so that the children can keep hydrated.  

Please send in water only. 

Flavoured and coloured water and cordials often 

contain additives that can affect children’s listening skills, 

concentration and in some cases, their  

behaviour. This will inhibit their learning and progress.  

Where sweet cordials are sent in, children are not drinking 

because they are dehydrated and thirsty, it is because they 

want that sweet taste sensation and this may also affect 

their dental health as well.  

Thanks for your support in this matter. 

Junior Fruit 
We are restarting our junior 
fruit scheme. Please look out 
for the letter, complete the 
form and return it to school 

with the money. Thanks 

Harvest Service at St Cuthbert’s Church 
Sunday 10th October 9-30am 

Please come along and watch the children celebrate with their 
singing and dancing. Please bring harvest baskets on the day. 

Dogs in School 
Could we please ask that parents do not 

bring dogs on to the playground, even if 

they are being held by an adult. Dogs by the railings at 

home time are also a magnet to children’s affection-

ate patting. We wouldn’t want a child to be nipped or 

bitten if the dog was spooked and behaved  

out-of-character. Many thanks. 

Family Fun Night 
A big, big thanks to everyone who came along to 
the Family Fun Night last Friday. It was a lovely 
occasion, the children had a fabulous time and 

the weather was perfect. Many thanks to the staff and help-
ers who came along to prepare, cook and serve the food. 
Their support is much appreciated. You can find photos of 

the event on the school website. Thanks again. 

Labels So Important 
Please label all the clothes that your child 

wears for school. (uniform and PE kit)  

So much is being lost and we are unable to 

return items if there is no name label. 

Many thanks. 

 PTFA Bonfire Night and Fireworks Display 

Friday 5th November  
Gates 6-00pm, bonfire 6-30pm, Fireworks 7-30pm 

It should be a lovely, busy night so the PTFA and charities can raise valuable funds. 


